

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL

Tel: 0121 554 8122

enquiry@hwga.org.uk www.hwga.org.uk



Dear Parent / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the Key stage 4 and 5 support study timetables for Term 1 is now available to view on Firefly on the Key Stage 4 support page, the website and the year Teams page. Year 11 will all be given a copy to keep in their planners and registers will be set up to support students with attendance. We would appreciate your support with encouraging your daughters to attend these extra sessions, attendance will support both catch up and accelerate progress in this very important year. Adhering to the current safety precautions, please be assured that student sessions have been timetabled so that they are stay in their allocated zones within the academy.

Revision and examination strategies are key factors for success and there are many helpful resources on revision support and study skills, examination information, health and well-being and parent support on the Key Stage 4 student support page located on firefly, https://hwga.fireflycloud.net/ks4-student-support-page. On the parent support page, there is a Key Stage 4 parent subject specific help guide, created with teacher specialists support, which you will find useful to support your daughter at home with her subjects.

To support the progress of all of our students, we thank you in advance for your support and understanding that these interventions will promote positive outcomes for all.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me, my email is mredican@hwga.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms Redican

Head of Key Stage 4 and Psychology

M. den.

Headteacher: Mr Qamar Riaz BA (Hons)

King Edward VI Academy Trust Birmingham a charitable company limited by guarantee. Registered No. 10654935. Registered Office: Foundation Office, Edgbaston Park Road, Birmingham B15 2UD. Registered in England and Wales.

